St. Peter is looking for a gym supervisor for our upcoming Basketball and Volleyball seasons. The games start on October 30. The gym supervisor will have the responsibility of setting up the gym before games, operating the scoreboard, coordinating communication between coaches and refs, and attending to any crowd control details. The gym supervisor should have a basic understanding of basketball and volleyball and must be at least 18 years old. The supervisor will be compensated $12 per game. Games the supervisor will be responsible for typically are played between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm on Saturdays. If you are interested in the position or if you have any questions, please contact nclune@saintpeterparish.org. 
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